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14th March 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

I just wanted to let you know we have now had confirmation that Mr Francis remains 

on sick leave and will not be back before the Easter break. 

 

 I am pleased to be able to confirm that Jodie Flynn will continue in her role as Head 

support, while Miss Finch and Miss Ferguson continue with their leadership roles 

alongside their class teaching commitment. Paul Hooper also continues to be part of 

the St Levan team. 

 

We have a busy and exciting lead up to the end to the term planned for your children 

with the usual array of activities. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Sharon Brolly 

Chair of Governors 


